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Miss Vikiõs Year 4 Class  
 

hƴ ǘƘŜ нфǘƘ ƻŦ Wǳƭȅ aǊǎ {ƘŜŀǊŜǊΩǎ ŎƭŀǎǎΣ aǎ .ƻǎǿƻǊǘƘΩǎ ŎƭŀǎǎΣ aǊ /ŀǊǘŜǊΣ ²ŜƴŘȅ ŀƴŘ Ƴȅ Ŏƭŀǎǎ ŀƭƭ 

went to camp at Arbury Park. It was a 40minute bus ride. We were so excited to get to camp. 

When we finally got there we were told to play on the playground before we were told to go to 

our dorms.  After morning tea, we met Paul, he was very nice. We went nearly all over Arbury 

Park and it was so fun looking for letters using maps. We played a game called Web of Life. There 

was a top predator and five other predators who could take away your life if you were prey. Miss 

Viki and Mrs Shearer were Human destruction and Natural disaster and could take any life away.  
Written by Kiara, Jasmine, Mikayla and Alexander 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

19th ς 23rd 
August 

BOOKWEEK 
 

20th August  
Fitness Club 

Mrs James class 
visit to Bethsalem  

 
22nd August 
Fitness Club 

Garden Market  
 

26th August 
Fundraising 
Committee 

Meeting 
 

27th August 
Fitness Club 

CŀǘƘŜǊΩǎ 5ŀȅ {ǘŀƭƭ 
 

29th August 
Fitness Club 

Garden Market 
Assembly 

presented by Miss 
.ƻǎǿƻǊǘƘΩǎ ¸Ǌ рΩǎ 

 

30th August 
PUPIL FREE 

DAY   
 

2nd September 
SCHOOL 

CLOSURE DAY 
 

      HAPPY VALLEY PRIMARY SCHOOL  NEWSLETTER 
 

            15 th August  
 

Respect    Responsibility    Integrity  
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PRINCIPALõS REPORT 
 
This week is National Science Week and next week we are heading into Book Week.  We have special events to 
celebrate both weeks: We have had science incursions and next week we have cartooning workshops for our 
students and our Book Week Parade on Friday.  These incursions/events give our students the opportunity to 
further their learning and skills and they also act as a spring board for inquiry and further learning. 

Pastoral Support Worker: 

Kelly Townsend, our Pastoral Care Worker, has told us she will no longer be working at Happy Valley.  (See YŜƭƭȅΩǎ 
note to our community) She has been a much loved member of our staff for the last 3 years and has made a 
positive ŘƛŦŦŜǊŜƴŎŜ ǘƻ ƻǳǊ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎΩ well-being.  We wish her all the best in her new ventures.  We will miss her. 

Discussions are under way with SMG, (Schools Ministry Group) about employing a PCW to fill the gap Kelly has 
left.  We will let you know as soon as we have any information.  

Staffing: 

I am taking Long Service Leave from 26th August for the rest of the term (5 weeks). During this time Hazel 
Robertson will be taking on the Principal role.  Anthea Bartlett will be taking on the Deputy role during this time.  
We will let the community know who will be replacing Anthea in the classroom as soon as the position is 
confirmed.    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Congratulations we hit  

96%  

attendance this week. 
 

Dear Happy Valley Community  

Unfortunately I am leaving ŀƴŘ ǿƻƴΩǘ ōŜ ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ ŀǘ Happy Valley Primary school.  

I have been working here for nearly three years now and I have met the most 
wonderful staff, parents, caregivers and of course the children.  

Happy Valley School is a blessing to the community. Teachers here shine brightly and 
the work they do within the school is incredible.  

I do want to thank you all for supporting me and I can honestly say that I'm going to 
miss you all dearly.  

But I know that your children are in the highest care and will be incredibly nurtured 
here at Happy Valley.  

Thank you again from the bottom of my heart.  

Kelly Townsend (Pastoral Care Worker)  

 

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjAwtW0lZTfAhWQfH0KHZ8kCFIQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http://www.brockley.derbyshire.sch.uk/parents/attendance/&psig=AOvVaw3LTPMF9Lc5f-rgl6-0WU9q&ust=1544493634970500
https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=&url=https://santafesouthexpress.org/5083/student-life/perfect-attendance/&psig=AOvVaw3NYSrtq4HS6z48bAfZn54O&ust=1548899020172894
http://happyvalleyprimary.edublogs.org/
http://happyvalleyprimary.edublogs.org/
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ASSEMBLY AWARDS presented 9th August  
 

!ǘ ŜŀŎƘ ŀǎǎŜƳōƭȅΣ ŀ ΨtƻǿŜǊŦǳƭ [ŜŀǊƴŜǊ !ǿŀǊŘΩ ƛǎ ǇǊŜǎŜƴǘŜŘ ǘƻ ǘǿƻ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ŦǊƻƳ ŜŀŎƘ 
class. These awards are presented to students that have displayed outstanding 

attitude towards their schooling within varies aspects.  
Mrs Bartlett: Elise H & Baylee B  Georgia: Emilee B & Baylee B 
Lesia: Ruby B & Patrick R  Mrs James: Elektra C-S & James F  
Mrs Loveday: Mia C & Amelia O  Prue & Mrs Rawling: Jess B & Ava W  
Miss Viki: Harry C & Alex G  Miss Tilling: Emma C & Caleb G 
Miss Bosworth: Chloe G & Max H Mrs Liscombe: Alice P & Wyatt B 

Mrs Lane: Jessica M & Riley M  Mr Carter: Summer H  
 

BOOKWEEK  
 
.ƻƻƪ ²ŜŜƪ ƛǎ Ŧŀǎǘ ŀǇǇǊƻŀŎƘƛƴƎ ǎƻ ƛǘΩǎ ǘƛƳŜ ǘƻ ƎŜǘ ƻǳǘ ȅƻǳǊ ŦŀǾƻǳǊƛǘŜ ōƻƻƪ ŀƴŘ ŘǊŜǎǎ ŀǎ ȅƻǳǊ ŦŀǾƻǳǊƛǘŜ ŎƘŀǊŀŎǘŜǊ ŦƻǊ 
our Book Week Parade on Friday the 23rd August. Classes will gather at the start of the day to have a class photo, 
and then our Parade will begin at 9:10am underneath the COLA (out the front of OSHC).  
During Book Week our students will get the chance to do many different activities.  
We are having ŀ ŎƻƳǇŜǘƛǘƛƻƴΣ ά{ǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǿƛǘƘ {ŜŎǊŜǘ tƻǿŜǊǎΣ can you Guess Who?έ Students will have to search the 
Resource Centre from Monday 19th August to find the clues!  
We are also having Toonworld, a Cartooning Workshop that students will get to attend sometime during the week.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

GARDEN 
 

WANTED  
Egg shells for bug traps! 

A nature and non-chemical way to keep snails away from seedlings is to sprinkle a 
border of crushed egg shells around each seedling. Save your egg shells and leave 

them at the Garden Room door and our students will put them to good use 
during lessons. 

 

WANTED  
Newspaper! 

The garden room uses newspaper for a variety of reasons - on the floor under 
craft projects or under scarecrows as they are being made. 

Drop your unwanted newspapers at the front office, please. 
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AROUND THE SCHOOL  
 

 

 
COMMUNITY NOTICES  

 
Happy Valley Primary School 

18 Education Road 

Happy Valley SA 5159 

Phone 08 8381 7166 

Email dl.0171.info@schools.sa.edu.au 

 
 
 
Pictured is our Year 5 Netball 
team. They have been having a 
fantastic season, learning lots and 
enjoying every moment.  
On Saturday the girls played Eden 
Hills and had a tough game but 
came away with the win, 8-5.  

 
 
 
Pictured are our Eco Leaders. 
They have been busy, helping 
keep our school community clean 
and safe for all our local animals 
and their natural habitats.  


